
NEWSLETER
TERM 4, WEEK 4 2018

 Tena Koutou Katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Bula Vinaka, Taloha Ni, Namaste, 
Al salaam a’alaykum, Fakalofa Lahi Atu,  Hao, Selamat pagi, Kumusta, здраво, 你好

POOL KEY HIRAGE
Newsletters went home on Wednesday with regards to the hiring of pool keys 

over the coming summer months.
If you are interested please fill out the form and return to school by 

Wednesday 14th November. 
The Board of Trustees have said we need 35 hirers to make it worthwhile.

First in first served.

MONDAY 12TH NOVEMBER
NO SCHOOL TODAY - TEACHERS STRIKE DAY

YEAR 7 & 8’ s WILL STILL BE ATTENDING
TECHNOLOGY AT OTHC

REMINDERS:
•WHANAU NIGHT 29th November - please all come along and enjoy this 

wonderful evening of togetherness as a school and a community
•school hats to be worn everyday please and make sure they are named
•Term 4 ends 14 December 2019 3.00pm
•Term 1 begins 29 January 2019 8.30am
•The Office will be open the week of 21-25 January from 9.00 am - 3.00pm 

for uniform sales and enrolments
•If you are moving house or schools over the holidays please notify the 

Office by email on office@stanhope.school.nz 
•Please remind your children that they should not go to the shops after 

school unless accompanied by a parent
•Please be mindful of where you park when dropping off or picking up your 

children and not block driveways of houses close to school.
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